
Year 5/6: 97.9%  Good 

Year 3/4: 97.9% Good 

Year 1/2: 98.5% Well done 

Reception: 90% Below 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

97.2%  

Yearly school attendance to 
date:  96% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Robinwood Residential 18th Nov-20th 

 Just a final reminder to the Year 5 & 6 children attending 

Robinwood next Monday. Please arrive at school for ap-

prox. 7.45am and DO NOT be late. We will be leaving 

school at around 8am. Please ensure your child has all 

their luggage, kit and has an early night on Sunday. The 

staff attending Robinwood are Mrs Thornton, Mrs Norris 

and Miss Sheridan. We will return to school on Wednes-

day 20th November. If anyone needs to speak to a mem-

ber of the senior leadership or has any concerns during 

this time, please speak to Mrs Jones or Miss Schumm.  

We hope the children attending the residential have a 

fantastic time—watch this space for the photographs 

which will follow. 

Holidays are coming!  

As the festive season is fast approaching, we are ac-

cepting donations of raffle and tombola prizes for our 

Christmas Craft Fayre on Monday 16th December. If you 

have any items for raffle prizes or any unwanted gifts for 

the tombola, please send them to school with your child. 

Any donations will be warmly received! Thank you  

Dates for the diary: 

Children in Need—Friday 15th Nov Wear Pudsey items or 
dress in spots - £1 voluntary donation 

Y3 & 4 Class Assembly—Thursday 14th Nov 2.30pm 

Year 5/6 trip to The Little Theatre Wed 27th Nov please 
remember your contributions 

DT Day Thursday 28th Nov 

Break up for Xmas—Friday 20th December  

Return to school—Monday 6th January  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For An 
Enquiring Mind 

Rhys S —Mrs Jones 

Lucas H—  Miss Stonehouse 

Summer K  -Mrs Crame 

Sonny G —Mr Fairbridge 

Calvin T- Mrs Norris 

Citizenship — Chloe J 

Rock star of the week is  

Rosie O 

 (Year  6) 

Friday 8th November 2019 

Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare 
your child for success – both in school and in life. This half term at Lingdale we have 
continued with the rewards for those children who attend school every day.  

This week nearly 50 children attended the Head Teacher’s Breakfast and enjoyed sau-
sage buns, muffins, crumpets and other delicious food. The children had achieved an 
AMAZING 100% attendance in Autumn 1. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday  

This week, the school council children have decorated Lingdale Cenotaph in beautiful poppies. Please 
join us on Remembrance Sunday (10th November) at 1.40pm.  Head boy and girl will be 
laying a wreath on behalf of our school.  We would love to see our families there. Thank 
you.  


